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Greenwich Nursery School News 

Happy New Year! We are going to have a fun and exciting 2025! This month we will introduce 

the color purple and the shape rectangle, along with the letters G, S, J and D. We will have 

Show and Share Day on January 6th. Each child can bring in a special item they received over 

the holidays to share with the class. Our January birthdays will be celebrated on January 13th. 

We will have Pajama Day on January 15th. Children can wear their pajamas to school on this 

day and they can bring a favorite stuffed animal. On January 20th, we will be hosting our 

Annual GNS Bowling Event from 10am-12pm at Oakwood Lanes in Washington, NJ. This is a 

kids bowling event and is open to all kids! This month we will be doing assessments with your 

child. This is a learning tool we use to see where your child’s strengths lie. Parent/Teacher 

conferences will take place on Wednesday, January 29th. Mrs. Andersen will send out a signup 

sheet. Both in-person and virtual options will be available. 

 

Friday Extended Learning will be continuing their travels when we return. This month we will visit 

Africa. First we will see the animals in the safari and then we will head to Ancient Egypt to learn 

about the pyramids. Next we will travel to Antarctica to learn about the animals that live 

there. Then we will celebrate Chinese New Year. 

   
Daily Reminders 

Please have your child use the bathroom and wash their hands each day before school. 

• Bring a backpack and a change of clothes (including underwear, socks and shoes) in case 

of accidents or spills. This should remain in their backpack and be changed according to 

season. 

• Birthdays are celebrated monthly. Cake, water and raisins will be provided for snack. 

Snack 

• Please remember to pack a small, healthy snack and drink for your child each day.  Snack 

bags should be labeled. 

• Snack will be provided on Birthday Day each month. 

• Please be advised that we are a nut-free school, so we kindly ask that you do not pack any 

peanut or tree nut products.  Thank you! 
 
Large Motor Fun! 

We will be going outside as much as possible.  Please dress your child appropriately for outdoor 

play and indoor physical activity.  Sneakers and closed-toe shoes are a must for safety.  We also 

recommend sending your child with a jacket or sweatshirt.  We try to go outside each day weather 

permitting. 

 

3 Year Olds – Balloons 

Mrs. Campion – Mrs. Hearn 
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